
August 14, 2025 
 
F4 Report to the Governor - Ohio Lions Eye Research Foundation (OLERF) 
 
Dear Governor Carl, the OH5 Cabinet and all OH5 Lions 
 
The purpose of the Ohio Lions Eye Research Foundation is to sponsor eye 
research within Ohio covering Macular Degeneration, diabetes, and general 
eye research. This research is all done under the name of Ohio Lions. 
 
Our last meeting was held at the Lions Eye Research Laboratory where we 
approved the following grants: 
 

OSU Ophthalmology, glaucoma research $35,000 

OSU Optometry, cataract research $35,000 
OLERF Eye Research Lab, retinal research $40,000 

 
Donations are down in our district and throughout the state, but we are able 
to sponsor some very interesting research! 
 
Thank you for your past and future support. Please see the following page 
listing donations we have received from our District Clubs for the Lions year. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
PDG Jeff Sweeney 
 


